LA CROSSE DIOCESAN COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN

BOARD OF DIRECTORS' MEETING

GIRLS RELIGIOUS AWARDS

OCTOBER 8, 2016

RACHAEL KAISER, COORDINATOR

It has been a slow year for Religious Medals in our Diocese. We only had 2 girls complete requirements for any of the five religious medals, and they both earned the I Live My Faith medal. I would love for all of you to pass the word on about this amazing program at your local parishes. The five medals cover girls ages kindergarten through senior in high school and are a great way for Catholic Girl Scouts to take a closer look at their faith. I am planning a religious medal retreat for sometime over Christmas break for my troop of 76 girls (5k-7th grade) that attend Cathedral, Blessed Sacrament, and Aquinas Middle School in La Crosse and would be happy to share our agenda with anyone who is interested. We should have a good turnout for the presentation of the medals by the Bishop in May of next year but we would love for there to be a large showing of Girl Scouts at this mass. Interested parents and leaders can contact me at iosephnrachael2@gmail.com. The LDCCW pays for the books and the medals for all girls in the La Crosse Diocese.

I hope you all have a wonderful workshop as that weekend I will be with 40 of my girls at a local Girl Scout event.

Blessings, Rachael



August, 2016, Rachael enjoying those Girl Scout moments